
 
   
 

 
   

     

Business Item 2020-273: 
Public Hearing Request for Lift Station 
L32 Draft Facility Plan Project in Fridley, 
MCES Project No. 809400 

Tim Wedin, Assistant Manager, Interceptor Engineering, 
Wastewater Planning & Capital Project Delivery 

Environment Committee: October 13, 2020 
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Project Location 

• Existing Lift Station L32 
– Located in the City of Brooklyn 
Park. 

– North of the Intersection of 
Highways 252 and 694 

• Proposed Lift Station L32 
– Located across the Mississippi 
River from the existing Lift Station 

– Council has acquired property for 
the facility in Fridley 
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Existing Conditions 

• L32 (Brooklyn Park) is 50 
years old. 
• Components such as the 
structure, piping, and 
controls show signs of 
deterioration, requiring 
replacement 

• Failures at the lift station have resulted in back-ups of 
wastewater into neighboring homes. 
• Odor complaints due to inability to address air flow at the 
current facility. 
• Insufficient capacity 
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Drivers for New Facility 

• Condition of existing facility 
• Lift Station L32 handles most of 
the flow from Champlin, Anoka, 
and Brooklyn Park. 
 Insufficient space at the existing 
location in Brooklyn Park for 
expansion while maintaining 
existing flows. 

 MCES has acquired property in 
Fridley (across the river) for the 
new facility. 

• L32 requires a significant expansion to handle projected flows. 
 New Pumping Station 
 Odor Control Facilities 
 Reliability and Resiliency Improvements 
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Outreach 

• September 2020: Meetings with Brooklyn Park and Fridley city 
staff. 
• October 2020: Planned meetings with Fridley City Council and 
Brooklyn Park City Council 
• November 2020: Virtual Open House 
• December 17, 2020: Virtual Public Hearing 
• February 2021: Council Considers Facility Plan 
• March 2021: Facility Plan submitted to MPCA and Public 
Facilities Authority for inclusion in the Intended Use Plan 
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Proposed Action 

That the Metropolitan Council authorize a public hearing 
on December 17, 2020 to gather input on the draft 
Facility Plan for Lift Station L32A (Fridley) Project, 
MCES Project No. 809400. 
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Questions 

Tim Wedin 
Assistant Manager, Interceptor Engineering 

Wastewater Planning & Capital Project Delivery 
Timothy.Wedin@metc.state.mn.us 

651-602-4571 
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